
From: John Heller
To: Zach Torrance-Smith; Kelee Hodges
Cc: Leslie Ditsworth, John L Scott; Anthony Ditsworth; Trish Heller
Subject: Re: Needed Transportation Element
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 10:14:11 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 
Zach,

Thanks again for your time over the phone this morning.  You and your entire staff have been so very
helpful!  Kelee, sending my thanks to you as well!

Hopefully, the below statement will suffice for Kelee:

"The current vehicle traffic on the subject property is approximately 3 vehicle trips per week.  I expect
vehicle traffic to remain at 2-3 vehicle trips per week."

Please contact me if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Thanks again!

 

 
John Heller 

The Heller Co., Realtors/Seattle Street of Dreams, Inc.
(425) 462-1111 Direct • (425) 985-2405 for texts

Trusted real estate advice since 1976

www.HellerCompany.com -- www.seattlestreetofdreams.com  
 
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, may contain legally privileged and/or confidential
information. If you are not the intended recipient(s), or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of this message to the
intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail message
from your computer or other device.
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Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 10:03 AM
To: John Heller <john@hellercompany.com>; Kelee Hodges <kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Needed Transportation Element
 
Mr. Heller,
 
I just spoke to Kelee Hodges over at Public Works, she indicated to me that a simple statement
regarding expected vehicle traffic will be sufficient.
 
Let me know if you have further questions.
 

Zach Torrance-Smith
Planner 1 – Kittitas County Community Development Services
   411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2
   Ellensburg, WA 98926
   P: 509-962-7079
   Ext: 079
   zach.torrancesmith@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is about a Public Records request, please go to
http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill out a request for public
records through the GovQA portal.
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 

mailto:zach.torrancesmith@co.kittitas.wa.us
http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx

